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August 7, 2003

Judy Griego, 

Director, Weld County Department of Social Services 

P.O. Box A 
Greeley, Colorado 80632

Dear Ms. Griego,

I am writing this letter as a follow-up to the Colorado Coalition of Adoptive Families’ (COCAF) letter addressed to the Weld County Commissioners dated July 25, 2003, regarding the Miller family, and which was ‘cc’ed to both you and Mr. Chris Karl on the same date.  The COCAF Board has filed a formal complaint with CDHS on this matter.  It is my understanding that this process first entails corresponding with your office to try and address the concerns of both the County and the family.  To this end, we are requesting to either talk with you in person, or by conference call, to see if a resolution can be reached that is amenable to the family and to the County.  It is my further understanding that if we do not feel comfortable with the County’s response that the next step is to request a review of the case by CDHS.  

The Miller family will be providing you with a signed Release of Information form allowing you to communicate with me regarding this case. Please inform me, in writing, of any additional steps I may need to take to address any remaining confidentiality concerns. 

We sincerely want to work with you to try and address the issues with this case and to come to a mutually agreeable solution for both parties involved; we also realize that your time and availability are limited.  There is also a second very important time constraint that we would like, in the best interests of the Miller children, to work within: the September 3, 2003, Court hearing scheduled for this case.  The Miller children will have been out of the home for one day-shy of seven weeks as of September 3rd, and we would like to have this process completed by that date, as well as our decision on how COCAF will proceed.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience, at 303.412.4911, as to how you wish to proceed with this matter; we would also appreciate it if you would inform us in writing prior to August 29, 2003, if you do not wish to participate in this process.  If this matter has not been resolved in a manner that is agreeable to both the Millers and WCDSS by August 29, 2003, we will request in writing that CDHS review the case at that time.  If 

this matter is resolved to both parties’ satisfaction prior to August 29, we request that COCAF, acting as advocates for the Millers, be informed of this agreement, and the steps that will be completed to enforce the agreement, in writing by August 29, 2003. Thank you for your time on this matter.

Sincerely,

Deborah Cave

President, COCAF

cc: 
Weld County Commissioners


Art Trevethick, CDHS


The Honorable Judge James Hartmann, Jr.


Weld County Representative Kevin Lundberg


Gayle Ziska Stack, Director, Administrative Review Division

Jeff Koy, Miller Family Attorney


Sandy Blaylock, Chief of Staff, Office of Lieutenant Governor

Ken and Diane Miller

COCAF Board of Directors
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